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May 23rd, 2022 

 

Pending Board Approval  

 

 

Committee Members Present:  Roman Weninger, Bruce Hassler, and Ken Strupp,  

 

Administrators Present:  Daren Sievers, Jim Curler and Karen Hug  

 

Other Board Members Present: Gary Feltz, Joe Havey, Cherie Rhodes and Jody Strupp 

 

Others present: Ben Frazer, Cheri Day, Joel Dziedzic and 1 guest 

 

 

1. Committee Chair, Roman Weninger, called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 

 

2. Sievers reviewed the concepts for expanding the academic wing of Addison 

Elementary should enrollment present a need for a 4th section of grade levels. 

 

3. Sievers presented the kitchen remodel concept that would fix errors within the 

2001 design and would empower better service to current students and increased 

enrollment while also making for better working conditions for employees.    

 

4. The committee recommended going to RFP for equipment and remodeling for the 

summer of 2023.  This will be acted upon at the June 27th Board Meeting. 

 

5. Sievers, Curler, and Hug presented a revised facility use rent and fee proposal for 

the Slinger School District. This was accepted by the committee and will be acted 

upon on June 27th 

 

6. Weninger adjourned the meeting at 6:52 pm.      
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